
 
 

INVITATION 
 

PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING  
PROPOSED ORDER ON  

TOA ALTA LANDFILL  
 

The U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ) and U.S Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA) are working on a potential settlement order that would 

require the Municipality of Toa Alta to take a series of actions to 
immediately address serious issues at its landfill. DOJ and EPA are 

seeking the community’s input on the proposed terms of the order and 
would like to invite you to a public meeting to gather your comments. 

 
The Public Meeting will be held: 

DATE:    Wednesday, February 23, 2022 
 
TIME:   5:30 pm  
    

Detailed Agenda: 
5:30 pm - Registration and Informational Table 
6:00 pm - Presentation and Public Comments 

 
LOCATION:  Coliseo Lauro Dávila 

PR-165R, Toa Alta, PR 00959 
 

The meeting will comply with all COVID-19 protocols. 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact  

787-977-5865/5839 or gonzalez.eduardo@epa.gov   
 

https://www.epa.gov/pr/toa-alta-municipal-landfill 
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